
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

CITY OF DORAL, FLORIDA 
 

NOTICE OF SUNSHINE MEETING   
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, December 4, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. 
the City of Doral City will hold a Sunshine Meeting between Councilwoman 
Christi Fraga and Councilwoman Claudia Mariaca to discuss policies 
involving Short-Term Rentals in the City of Doral. The Meeting will take place 
at the Doral Government Center, 3rd Floor Training Room located at 8401 NW 
53rd Terrace, Doral FL 33166. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that members of the City of Doral City Council 
may be present during this meeting. 
 
The City of Doral complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act.  Individuals with disabilities requiring special accommodations or assistance 
should call the City of Doral at (305) 593-6725 at least three (3) business days 
in advance. 
 
        Connie Diaz, CMC 
        City Clerk, City of Doral 
 


